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Dear brothers and sisters in Christ,  
 
These are some issues according to our next GECC Encounter in Velehrad (Czech Republic):  
 

1. As you know, the headquarter of this Encounter will be the HOUSE OF PILGRIMS 
STOJANOV (http://www.stojanov.cz/) in Velehrad, Moldavia (Czech Republic). 

2. The Encounter will take place between the 28th of September and the 1st of October. 
We will start on Thursday 28th at 4 pm.and finish on Sunday at 10 am.  

3. You may fill in the attached inscription document (ANNEX 1) and send it before 
the 8th of September, including the payment document.  

4. The cost of the Meeting will be 150 € per person. To facilitate the efforts with the 
House of Pilgrims, the GECC will make the payment for all the attendees at once.  
For this reason, we ask you to income 150€  for each participant in the GECC 
account:  

Bank: CAJASUR KUTXABANK  
Name of the account: GECC 
Account number: 0237 6010 7091 6894 4452 
IBAN Code: ES21 0237 6010 7091 6894 4452 
BIC/SWIFT Code: CSURES2CXXX 

5. Please send us the bank receipt of the deposit and we will prepare the receipt issued 
by the GECC of each participant.  

6. Our hosts, brothers and sisters from Czech Republic, have informed us that it is 
possible to stay in the Pilgrims´House one day before the Encounter, but not a day 
later. So those who would like to stay this extra day, please let us know as soon as 
possible so that we can manage it with the House.  

7. The theme of the Encounter will be “The hour of the MCC: the challenges for our 
mission”. We will try to work on the external and internal challenges that our 
Movement has to face in order to make a reality of the call that we are making of 
“to go further”, and assume that now is a special moment for the MCC. To develop 
this topic, we ask you to complete a questionnaire that we attach (ANNEX 2). 
Please work on it and send it to us before the Encounter. 

8. Another important point in this meeting is the election of the next GECC 
coordinating team. We will have a session for this, so may us prayer for it.  

 
 
We are at your disposal for anything you need.  
 
Best regards.  
 
De Colores 
The GECC Coordinating Team            


